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 THE CALL 
TO BROTHERHOOD & HOLINESS  

1

Events Before Next Newsletter 
11/16-17 Christmas Bazaar Volunteers SEE on PAGE 2 - Vince Famularo

11/17 9am 1st Deg at St. Gregory Council 6700, St. Michael Catholic Church, 708 
St Michaels Lane, Gastonia NC - Ray FitzGerald 

11/17 11am 2nd Degree at St Gregory Council 6700, St Michail Catholic Church, 
708 St Michaels Lane, Gastonia, NC - Ray FitzGerald

11/17 11am 3rd Deg at Bishop Greco Council 9499, Holy Family Catholic Church, 
4820 Kinnamon Road, Winston-Salem, NC - Ray FitzGerald
11/19 Men’s Shelter. Volunteers NEEDED - Dave Stoughton
11/19 ORDER TREES BY TODAY - Ray Marr
11/30 Christmas Trees Delivered to St Mark Parking Lot - Ray Marr
12/13 6:30pm Christmas Tree Lighting followed by a Children’s “Keep Christ in 
Christmas” party. Tree Decoration Volunteers NEEDED - Sean Hannum
12/1 Christmas Tree Sales.  SEE PAGE 2 - Ray Marr
12/4&5 Room at the Inn Drivers NEEDED for 17 Weeks- Larry Hauser

Events After Next Council Meeting 
12/15 Essay Contest Entries Due. Prizes announced in Jan 2019 - Joe Dougherty

12/23 & 30 aft 8:30 Masses Operation LAMB Volunteers needed for Pancake 
Breakfasts- Dave Stoughton

1/12 til April 2019 5pm-8am Room at the Inn Volunteers needed– Mike Ducey  
1/20/19 Blood Drive. Volunteers NEEDED - Sean Hannum 

2/14 after 9am Mass or 3/17 8-1pm. Father/Son Communion Breakfast - Steve Romeo 
2/17 11am 4th Deg at Father Connolly Assembly 3253, St. Pius X Catholic Church, 
2210 N. Elm St., Greensboro, NC.  Arrive by 10:30am  - Ray FitzGerald
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 St. Mark Knights of Columbus 2018 Christmas tree 
campaign 

Please visit www.kofcnc12654.org to place your order for Christmas Trees and 
wreaths.   

Order forms will also be in upcoming bulletins. 
Orders must be received by November 19, 2018 with pick up on Dec 1st 8AM – 
2PM at St. Mark parking lot.   Home delivery will also be available again this 
year. 
For more information please contact: 
Mike Ducey:       704-947-6615  mducey19@gmail.com 

Raymond Marr: 704-904-3839  raymarr@bellsouth.net or 

Dan Cedrone:     704-578-9305  dcedrone@polytechindustrial.com 
BUY FROM THE KNIGHTS!      

ST. MARK CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 
1. Set-up scheduled for Friday, November 16th, 2018 at 10:00 AM 

with 8th grade students from St. Mark assisting. 

2. 10-12 Knights needed for main event help scheduled for 
Saturday, November 17th, 2018

3. 5-6 Knights are needed for Allen Bond’s kitchen help starting at 
6:00 AM. 

4. All vendor slots have been taken. Council will provide funds for 
food to be sold. 

5. PLEASE VOLUNTEER! – Vince Famularo
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REST IN PEACE 
BROTHER STEPHAN ROMEO 

——CELEBRATE—— 
—— September Knight of the Month —— 

Brother Bill Pugh

—— September Family of the Month ——


Brother Allen and Ginny Bond


—— Congratulations—— 

Largest attendance (140 total) to Father-Daughter Dance 
on October 12th, 2018.  Thanks to Brother Bill Pugh and 

all those that helped 
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November
1 Craig Bischoff
3 Marc Lelong
5 Justin Kupfer
6 Raymond Bayly
8 Paul Boiano

10 Joseph Dougherty
11 Robert Malton
13 Daniel Reed
17 Michael Schmid
17 Michael Mullen
19 William Serreno
21 Robert Riccianni
22 Michael Randall
23 John Nickl
23 Martin Ryan
24 James Healy
24 Michael Fink
26 David Barnes
29 Anthony Baio

—— Happy Birthday Brothers—— 

December

1 Richard Armatuzzo
4 David Spaedy
6 Mark Noble
7 Raymond Storc
8 Harold Burke
8 Daniel Burns
9 Ciro Chamlor
9 Christopher Tucci
9 Fr. John Putnam
9 Phil Puma

10 Kenneth Nazemetz
12 Daniel Cleary
12 James Smith
13 Jack Schneider
14 Jon Welch
14 Zachary Bevilacqua
17 Neil Schram
17 Mark Obermiller
18 David Whalen
18 Mark Hoidas
19 Brian Kelly
23 Daniel Ballard
28 Timothy O Connor
31 Sean Mc Sweeney
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Protecting God’s Children 

All Knights need to be qualified (in person or online) for interaction with 
children, sick, disabled, and elderly. Safe Environment Training for training 
sessions. - Vince Famularo

Council WebSite Emails & phone #s found on Members Only page 
This monthly newsletter is a brief overview of council activities. Provide your 
inputs and suggestions to Jack Brinker


K of C Address Labels are available for $5 per sheet of 80 and Brother 
Knights interested in borrowing available DVDs, please contact Steve 
Romeo.

CATHOLIC ANSWERS has some of the best Catholic Apologists online.  They 
offer a free book that covers many issues regarding our understanding of our 
own faith, but especially what we should know if challenged by anti-catholics  I 
encourage all off you to accept this gift and if you’re impressed they accept 
donations to help continue their good work:
***Download FREE Catholic Answers Kindle Book***

BROTHER Business Cards.
Please chose to patronize Brother Businesses as you would any family 
member.  Their Cards are on a PDF attached to every Newsletter. If your 
business is missing then please email your card to me before the next 
publication by clicking on my name:  Jack Brinker
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